

## BROOKVALE GROBY LEARNING CAMPUS

Valuing Everyone, Achieving Excellence

Will Teece, Headteacher

Website: www.brookvalegroby.com Telephone: 0116 287 9921

20th December 2023

Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 11 Student

As we approach the end of term I wanted to thank you for your continued support in your child's education. It has been a busy half term for Year 11 with mock exams, feedback from these and mock interviews last week. As you are aware, the final week of term is crucial for students as it allows them to wrap up any pending coursework, complete assessments and engage in important end-of-term activities so attendance all week is imperative.

## Some key dates are below for the next half term:

Tuesday 16th January Mock results day for students

Thursday 18th January Online Progress Evening where you will be able to make

appointments with your child's teachers to discuss their progress

Our very first 'The Big BGLC revise'. More details below Monday 22nd January

Thursday 8th February Exam Success Evening - details will be sent closer to the event.

## The Big BGLC Revise

I wanted to bring to your attention an important event that will take place on Monday 22nd January 2024 from 3.20 - 5.15pm to support our students further. We are organising a whole year group revision event, "The Big BGLC Revise", where our students will have the opportunity to review and consolidate their knowledge before their upcoming exams.

It is crucial for our students to attend this event as it will greatly contribute to their academic success. By participating in "The Big BGLC Revise," students will be able to identify any areas they may need to focus on and seek additional guidance from our dedicated teaching staff.

I kindly request your support in emphasising the significance of this event to your child. Attending "The Big BGLC Revise" will not only help them feel more confident and well-prepared for their exams, but it will also demonstrate their commitment to their education and their intentions to strive for excellence, one of our core values.

Please could you complete the attached form HERE asap to show your intentions of your child attending this event as we will be allocating students to two sessions for this afternoon based on their mock exam performance. In between the two sessions, pizza and juice will be provided for all learners. There will be no school buses running at 5.15pm so students will need to make their own way home.

Further details of upcoming events will be emailed closer to the date.

Thank you for your continued support.

Kind regards,

Taz Johal Assistant Headteacher